
VICTOR HIKING TRAILS

10-28-92 minutes

13 people present when meeting commenced at 7:30 p.m.

-September minutes approved

-Revision of bylaws

2.4 change 4th Wed. to 3rd Wed. in November

bylays approved after motion by Ward and second by Lee

-Treasurer's report: $362.48 as of 10-28-92

new dues rate start January 1; put dues reminder in the next

two newsletters

membership card layout designed by Margaret Nugent was

shown; printing cost of business type card with green print on

white is $5 set up fee, $24 for 1,000, printed by Maranatha;

printing by Rapid Printing on black and white business card

cost $65 for 200 with green and white being an additional $20

expiration date and chairperson's or membership chairperson's

signature needed on card; use recycled paper for cards

new members joining between now and end of year receive full

1993 membership;

annual audit with treasurer must be done; results stated at

February, 1993 meeting

-Harry has contacted Fairport Water Dept, Victor Town Hall and

East Bloomfield for a map indicating the Fairport Water right-

of-way from Boughton Park through Victor. No success yet.

-Carol Mclnnes, trailmaster, scouted out possible Trail starting at

Ryan's on Victor-Egypt Rd., going through their woods to Cobble

stone Creek to south sidfe of Gillis Rd. by O'Brien's.

-Larry Fisher had work session planned. New work date Sat., Nov. 7

meet at Fishers F.D., 9:00 a.m., bring tools

' -Roberta indicated no new history data

-Marsha reported letter from Saul Moshenberg received regarding

RG&E easement; Do we need Town Hall approval for work, too?
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Oct. 10th Marsha walked Wiley, Pickering and Aldrich property.

• No members could attend a Macedon meeting with Dave Schaf

fer. She shared pictures of RG&E easement between Fishers

and Pittsford showing hazards and beauty.

-Nominating Committee Report presented by Roberta Lockwood

The committee recommended all present officers be kept;

however, nominations from the floow will be permitted at the

Annual Meeting on November 18th.

Also, we will vote on new fee system for 1993.

-Ward Anderson agreed to be spearhead for pursuing the tax

exempt process. Thank you, Ward.

-New Business

Dave Schaffer will conduct December 13 hike at 1:30 from

Powdermill Park fish hatchery to Fishers F.D. We need some

cars at Fishers F.D. for returning ride after walk! Also, Dave

is conducting a Nov. 8th walk at 1 -.30, meet at Old Foley Rd.

which is south of Garnsey Rd. and on right side of route 250

when going from Victor. Dave indicated Peter Henry of Macedon

is looking to use trail along canal for hiking. Lou Gurley, N.Y.S.

Transportation Dept, co-ordinator, should be contacted for

information regarding 10% of monies for non-vehicular use.

Perinton is discussing possible selected trail use by mountain

bike groups. This would be a trial basis for a year, then evalu
ated.

-Hiking date: November 14th from Ryan's to Gr!!is Rd. MEET AT
COBBLESTONE CREEK ENTRANCE ON GILLIS RD. AT 9:00 a.m. We

will then drive to Ryan's.

-meeting adjourned at 9:02 p.m.
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